
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   

 
  

 
 

Have you seen the work of an individual, organization, or business that has been successful 

in making others use the Inuit language, and want to see it recognized? 

In compliance with the Inuit Language Protection Act, Inuit Uqausinginnik Taiguusiliuqtiit is 

responsible for handing out awards to recognize outstanding individuals and organizations 

that have contributed greatly to the promotion, protection and development of the Inuit 

Language. 

Taiguusiliuqtiit is now seeking nominations from across Nunavut for its Inuit Language 

Appreciation Award until January 25, 2013.   

If you would like more information, you can contact 867-975-5553.  
 
 

aauksaq@gov.nu.ca   
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Taiguusiliuqtiit Accepting Nominations for Inuit 
Language Recognition Award  
 
Start date: Jan. 14, 2013         :30 secs 
End date: Jan. 25, 2013 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
         

  

  

  

 

  

  

  
Allen Auksaq 
Manager of Language Marketing 
Inuit Uqausinginnik Taiguusiliuqtiit 
867-975-5553 
1-855-232-1852  
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